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The music of the mountains is like a crystal stream
Flowing with the rhythm, makes everybody wanna sing
Makes everybody wanna sing, makes everybody wanna
sing
The music of the mountains, makes everybody wanna
sing

Daddy won my mamas heart back in the good old day
He loved her like the flowers where the roses never
fade
Where the roses never fade, where the roses never
fade
He loved her like the flowers where the roses never
fade

Sunday go to meetin's, there's dinner on the ground
Dancing in the meadow until the sun goes down
Until the sun goes down, until the sun goes down
Dancing in the meadow until the sun goes down

The music of the mountains is like a crystal stream
Flowing with the rhythm makes everybody wanna sing
Makes everybody wanna sing, makes everybody wanna
sing
The music of the mountains makes everybody wanna
sing

Makes everybody wanna sing, makes everybody wanna
sing
The music of the mountains makes everybody wanna
sing

Ohhhh
Makes everybody wanna sing, makes everybody wanna
sing
The music of the mountains makes everybody wanna
sing

Makes everybody wanna sing, makes everybody wanna
sing
The music of the mountains makes everybody wanna
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sing

Makes everybody wanna sing, makes everybody wanna
sing
The music of the mountains makes everybody wanna
sing
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